
Greetings,  
 
I'm writing today to ask all committee members to affirmatively support HB4075A which bans 
coyote killing contests in Oregon. This measure is good for farmers, good for hunters, and good 
for wildlife. Science proves that randomly killing coyotes increases conflict with livestock, and 
casts Oregon's ethical hunters in a bad light. HB 4075A is legislation that is perfectly aligned 
with Oregon’s values, the best available science, and broad public support. 
 
Thank you, 
Lisa Billings 
5510 SW Windsor Court 
Portland, OR 97221 
 
 


